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Brian has been in the financial services business since 2006 and holds a blemish free FINRA broker record. Brian 

works with individuals, families, and businesses on their complete and comprehensive financial planning. Brian and 

his team at NFP Wealth Team are independent fiduciary comprehensive financial planners helping clients will all 

aspects of their financial lives. Brian holds a CERTIFIED FINANCIAL PLANNER™ board designation as well as a 

Master’s Degree in Financial Planning. He also has earned the Chartered Financial Consultant Designation (ChFC), 

Chartered Advisor for Senior Living designation (CASL), Accredited Estate Planner (AEP) Designation which is the 

top graduate level estate planning credential in the financial services industry and is a Retirement Income Certified 

Professional (RICP) which is specialized for helping individuals in the retirement income planning field. Brian also 

currently holds his series 7 General Securities License, Series 66 Uniform Combined State Law Exam, Life and 

Health License, and Property and Casualty License. Brian is licensed in numerous states throughout the country. 

Brian is also currently an active member of the Baltimore Estate Planning Council.  

 
 

 
 

 

 
Insurance services provided through The Meltzer Group, Inc. (TMG), a subsidiary of NFP Corp. (NFP). Securities offered through Kestra Investment Services, LLC (Kestra 

IS), member FINRA/SIPC. Investment Advisory Services offered through Kestra Advisory Services, LLC (Kestra AS), an affiliate of Kestra IS. Kestra IS and Kestra AS are 
not affiliated with TMG or NFP. 

 

 

 

  

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.facebook.com_OneNFP&d=DwMFAg&c=TpNN6HvgTmJVd5yKTlfUHw&r=j-91_IHK3loaZJhBYYXm4Lf3VimIP0EMGIk0iCeaibg&m=yz6i8zc6MRlonI3uR0MN1R4hUENPsFnAnRQDjoA0IvI&s=3NTmYXX_-neAN2wNGVwfhgtRBexU3pHg-WN4aWKMsE0&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__twitter.com_nfp&d=DwMFAg&c=TpNN6HvgTmJVd5yKTlfUHw&r=j-91_IHK3loaZJhBYYXm4Lf3VimIP0EMGIk0iCeaibg&m=yz6i8zc6MRlonI3uR0MN1R4hUENPsFnAnRQDjoA0IvI&s=a-72XH6FkTF6pUFn9-5Z2QJD4dK-MQzzOmGXvqaHiAw&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.linkedin.com_company_wearenfp&d=DwMFAg&c=TpNN6HvgTmJVd5yKTlfUHw&r=j-91_IHK3loaZJhBYYXm4Lf3VimIP0EMGIk0iCeaibg&m=yz6i8zc6MRlonI3uR0MN1R4hUENPsFnAnRQDjoA0IvI&s=iVMJnN_iYR_ovw7a1UlrGPJaDo0KGf-Z-rXJ86ptPJ4&e=

